
Latham Multi Coloured Sock Swap 
 
By swapping their school socks for socks of their own choice for a day, Latham raised a 
fantastic £251 for Action for Children.  
 
Holly Canham, the Action for Children Community Fundraiser – Cambridgeshire, Norfolk & 
Suffolk came into Latham House assembly and spoke to the children about the charity and 
where their money would go. 
 
Latham House would like to say thank you to all those who supported this very worthwhile 
cause. 
 
Mrs Debbie Bowes 
Head of Latham House 


